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Marc Allred

From: Leslie Brown <Leslie.Brown@golrb.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 10:09 AM

To: Marc Allred

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Arbor Place Rezoning

Attachments: Arbor Place letter.pdf

HI Marc,  

 

Please see below. We are against the rezoning request for 36 units in the parking lot of the Inmar building. We would be 

ok with less units on the property. We are one of the closest properties to this location and having multi-family 

apartments could affect our property value and increase traffic. 

 

Leslie Brown 

 

 
  

 
 
  
Leslie Brown, Realtor®  
(cell) 336.409.4047 | (office) 336.779.9200 
Leslie.Brown@golrb.com | LRBRealEstate.com   
201 S. Stratford Rd., Ste 200 | Winston Salem, NC 27103 
   

 

  

  

Working with Real Estate Agents: 

https://www.ncrec.gov/Forms/WWREA/WWREADisclosureForm.pdf  

IMPORTANT: Wire fraud, email hacking, and phishing attacks are on the rise. Email is 

neither secure nor confidential. If you receive an email from anyone concerning any 

transaction involving Leonard Ryden Burr Real Estate requesting you to wire funds anywhere 

or asking you to provide nonpublic personal information (such as social security numbers, 

credit, debit card numbers, bank account, or bank routing numbers) by unsecured return 

email, never respond to the message even if it appears to be sent by our company. Instead, 

immediately call me and report the suspicious activity. Always confirm wire transfer 

instructions by phone to a known number before sending any funds. For more information, 

please contact your Real Estate Agent. 

 

 You don't often get email from leslie.brown@golrb.com. Learn why this is important  

 
CAUTION:***EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP. EVALUATE. VERIFY. Were you expecting this email? 
Does the content make sense? Can you verify the sender? If the email is suspicious: Do not click links or 
open attachments. Click the Report Message button in Outlook to notify Information Systems.  


